
 
 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 

April 3rd, 2020 
 

 
This is to certify that the 15th IFAC Workshop on Discrete Event Systems (WODES’2020), in a 
joint decision of the Conference Steering Committee and the National Organizing Committee 
National Organizing Committee, have been postponed to November, 2020, whose actual date 
is yet to be decided.   
 
Any concerns regarding this declaration, please contact the conference organizers 
(wodes2020@dee.ufrj.br), or refer to the conference website 
(https://wodes2020.eventos.ufrj.br/). 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

João Carlos Basilio 
Chair of WODES’2020 


